

“Chili Cook-Off postponed until March 2nd”

Due to the inclement weather, the Chili Cook-Off originally planned for Feb 9th, has been rescheduled for March 2nd. All tickets sold will be honored for that date, or refunds will be offered. We apologize for any inconvenience, but do not want to put anyone in danger coming to our event.